CPRM May 12, 2020 PL-34-20

----Original Message-----

From: Chris Skirrow

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 9:12 AM

To: Mailbox, Clerks < Clerks@burlington.ca>

Cc: Bentivegna, Angelo < Angelo. Bentivegna @burlington.ca >

Subject: Approval of ByLaw 28-2020 May 12, 2020

Dear Sirs,

Re: proposed Millcroft Greens development I have reviewed report PL-34-20 from the planning department and would like to register my support for the motion requiring a full planning permission process.

The proposed development will have a significant impact on the nature and character of the neighbourhood, particularly areas A and B which would see 75 houses, 33 of which would border on Appleby Creek.

It is essential that this development is subject to full planning permission so that residents get the benefit of proper independent oversight and full community engagement.

Also, I am not sure if the part-lot approach would require the involvement of Halton Conservation but I am sure the full planning process will. HC involvement is very important especially for block A along Appleby Creek.

Best regards Chris Skirrow